STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
M-1977-439
Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com> Thu, Jul 13, 2023 at 3:09 PM

To: DRMS-Patrick Lennberg <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Please accept this email as our request to extend the decision date for TR06 from July 17, 2023 to August 17,2023. If you need a document on letterhead with a signature, | can
forward that in about an hour.

Sent from my iPhone



